March Panhellenic Newsletter

Circle of Sisterhood Week

This month, we will be having Circle of Sisterhood Week from March 16th to the 20th!
Circle of Sisterhood is Panhellenic's national philanthropy and is an organization that
works to break the cycle of poverty and oppression by empowering women around the
world to achieve an education. At TCU, we strive to do our part to champion this cause
by promoting awareness and raising funds for Circle of Sisterhood. In January of 2021,
Panhellenic will be sending a team of representatives from all 13 of our chapters to

Senegal to build a school to educate girls. All proceeds from our events this week will go
to fund this school build!

Here is the link to register for the Game Night Benefitting the Girls if you are interested:
https://forms.gle/lyTG6ayC6D 1mBFbQu7

For the girls,
Hannah Hays
VP of Service and Philanthropy
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Monday 3/16: Game Night Benefitting the Girls, KFC 205, 7:00-
9:00pm (Registration closes Friday, March 6th at
12:00pm)

‘Tuesday 3/r7: Pie a President, Frog Fountain, 1:00-5:00pm
Wednesday 3/18: "What Does Education Mean to You?" Tabling

Event, Intellectual Commons, 10:00am-
2:00pm

Values Month Recap

| am so privileged and honored to have been able to promote and celebrate Panhellenic


https://forms.gle/yTG6ayC6D1mBFbQu7

Values month throughout the month of February. Each week of the month was
dedicated to one of the National Panhellenic Council values. During the first week of
February, we celebrated the value of sisterhood by bringing Mary Marshall Forrest to
speak to our women about leadership and being an empowered woman in business. The
second week of February we celebrated sisterhood, with free coffee from Dwell and a
shopping event at a local boutique, Esther Penn. Both of these events promoted themes
of friendship, fun and 'galentines'! Service and Philanthropy was celebrated during the
third week of February with a special Circle of Sisterhood meeting. Circle of Sisterhood is
the national Panhellenic philanthropy which promotes female empowerment and
supports the privilege of education for women across the world. Finally, the last week of
February focused on the celebration of scholarship, with our annual scholarship
recognition banquet and candy pass-out in the library! Each chapter nominated one
member who strongly displays the value of scholarship to attend a large formal banquet,
and were accompanied by chapter presidents, scholarship/academic chairs, and more
members of the community whom prolong and promote our values. Finally, throughout
the last week of the month, Panhellenic women who were studying in the library while
wearing their letters received surprise candy bags from Panhellenic Delegates and
Associate Delegates.

| would like to thank all members of the community who participated in events this
month and who exemplify and promote Panhellenic values. I'd also like to give a special
shoutout to my exec team for all the help and support you've given to me through this
busy season! Keep an eye out for the next fun program coming your way. Thanks again!

Love,
Paloma Lowell
Vice President of Member Development

NPC Update: From the NPC Chairman: The Role,
Scope and Authority of the College Panhellenic

’ Recently NPC Chairman Carole Jones released a
statement reviewing what exactly “Panhellenic" is

ﬂ.. as well as its role in the college community. Carole
states how Panhellenic is often misinterpreted as
only the officers on the executive team and the FSL
administrators and staff, but it is so much more. It is

an association composed of each member of every

national panhellenic conference NPC sorority on campus. Furthermore, there is also
a College Panhellenic Council that is composed of a
delegate and associate delegate from each NPC
chapter represented on campus.

Carole Jones then goes on to speak on the role of Panhellenic which she states is “to
guide, not decide.” This distinction makes the delegate role of each chapter crucial as the
women elected to this position must be knowledgeable on the rules and procedures of
both their chapter and of Panhellenic in order for guidance to be provided by
Panhellenic. In addition to this, they also have the important responsibility of sharing the
opinions of their chapter as a whole on issues and ideas regarding the Panhellenic
community. Finally, she concludes by defining the purpose of College Panhellenic which
broadly is to promote growth of individual chapters, encourage high standards, promote




friendship and harmony, and so much more.

To learn more about the roles and responsibilities of Panhellenic, visitNPC's
website and blog.

Important March Panhellenic Dates:

March 2nd: National Badge Day

March 2nd-6th: Sigma Kappa's Spotlight Week

March 4th: Phi Mu's Founders Day

March 16th-20th: Circle of Sisterhood Week

March 15th: Delta Gamma's Founders Day

March 16th: Game Night benefitting the Girls, KFC 205, 7:00-9:00pm (Registration closes
Friday, March 6th at 12:00pm)

March 17th: Pie a President, Frog Fountain, 1:00pm-5:00pm

March 18th: "What Does Education Mean to You?" Tabling Event, Intellectual Commons,
10:00am-2:00pm

March 19th: Sigma Kappa-tizers

March 21st: Delta Dunkfest

March 23rd-27th: Zeta Tau Alpha's Spotlight Week

March 26th: Pie a Pi Phi from 11:00am-2:00pm

March 27th: Greek Night at the TCU baseball game

March 30th-April 4th: Alpha Omicron Pi and Delta Gamma's Spotlight Week

March 30th: Desserts with DG from 7:00pm-9:00pm
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https://www.npcwomen.org/2019/08/14/national-panhellenic-conference-recognizes-collegiate-associations/
https://npcwomen.blogspot.com/
https://www.facebook.com/tcupanhellenic/?ref=bookmarks
https://twitter.com/tcupanhellenic
https://www.instagram.com/tcupanhellenic/

